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December 16, 2008 
 
 
The Honorable John Salazar   Delivered by Fax 
U.S. House of Representati ves   202-226-9669 in Washington, D.C. 
Colorado Third District    970-245-2194 in Grand Junction, CO 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
RE: Please Support Economic Stimulus Program for State and Local Infrastructure  
 
Dear Congressman Salazar: 
  
The City Council of Steamboat Springs joins municipalities from across Colorado to 
urgently ask your support for an economic stimulus package that would fund state and 
local infrastructure needs for Colorado and its local governments.  The City has identified 
its top priority capital projects for the city and the community of Steamboat Springs in 
the City of Steamboat Springs Five-Year Capital Improvement Plan, 2009-2013: 
 
Highway Infrastructure U.S. Highway 40, Downtown   $ 10,000,000 
Highway Infrastructure U.S. Highway 40, West   $ 12,000,000 
Wastewater Infrastructure Plant Expansion and Upgrades  $   6,500,000  
Wastewater Infrastructure Main Replacement: Inflow and Infiltration $   6,200,000 
Water Infrastructure  Plant Expansion with Mount Werner  $   6,000,000 
Multi-Modal Transportation New and Replacement Coaches  $   4,000,000 
Airport Infrastructure  Taxiway     $   7,000,000 
 
We thank you for your consideration and for your support for this request.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Antonucci, President 
City Council of Steamboat Springs 
 
 
CC: Senator Ken Salazar  Fax 202-228-5036 and 970-241-8313 
 Senator Allard   Fax 202-224-6471 and 970-245-9523 

Congressman and Senator-elect Mark Udall Fax 202-225-2161 
Governor Bill Ritter  Fax 303-866-2003 
State Senator-elect Al White  E-mail al.white.house@state.co.us 
CML    E-mail smamet@cml.org 
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